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            Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 
 

October 12, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DG 21-132; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.  

Keene Division 2021/2022 Winter Cost of Gas 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

 On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., and in compliance with 
the Commission’s record request issued this date, attached please find the Confidential 
Keene Division Cost of Gas model. 

 The model contains information that is presumed confidential in cost of gas 

proceedings pursuant to Puc 201.06(a)(11), which confidential information cannot be 

segregated in a live Excel file. Therefore, only a confidential version is being filed. 

 Also note that the Company will mark a “locked” version of this file as an exhibit to be 
offered as evidence at hearing, rather than the attached file.  The Company believes it most 
appropriate to have a locked file become the official record before the Commission and not 
a document that could be altered after admitted into evidence.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

cc:  Service List 
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